From: Michael Brod |

Sent: 06 June 2019 19:00
To: Planning

Ce: Daniel Young N \icole Youn

Subject: 24 Belsize Lane NW3 5AB - reference 2019/2436/P - hard & soft landscaping

For the attention of Nora-Andreea Constantinescu - 020-7974 5758

24 Belsize Lane NW3 5AB - reference 2019/2436/P - hard & soft landscaping

On 30th May, | emailed you with my comments on the above application for approval of hard & soft
landscaping - Condition 7 of planning permission 2017/6969/P.

Since then I've reconsidered my comments, and whilst | remain concerned about retention of the rear
garden coastal redwood (sequoia sempervirens) tree T4, | now have no objection to removal of the
front garden pear tree T7.

Kind regards - Michael Brod

Kitty and Michael Brod




